
March 26, 1996 

 

 

 

Mr. John Armstrong 

P.O. Box 702378 

Tulsa, OK 74170 

 

Dear Mr. Armstrong: 

 

Thank you for your letters to David Marwell, which were received in our office on March 25 and 26, 

1996.  Mr. Marwell has asked me to respond to you. 

 

The information you provided has been forwarded to the appropriate staff person, and will be 

carefully reviewed along with the previous material you have sent to us. 

 

Thank you for your time, effort and attention to this matter. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

 

Thomas E. Samoluk, Esq. 

Associate Director for Communications 


